
8457 Townsend Line .  Arkona ON, N0M 1B0 . 519.828.3076 
admin@elimbiblechapel.com . Office Hours—Monday to Friday 9:00am - 12:00 noon 

WELCOME       SEPTEMBER 10, 2023 

. . . making mature disciples of Jesus Christ 

with T OM  MORRISON 

VOLUNTEERS 
 

Openers  

September—Ron and Brenda  

      Lamoureux 

October—Ian and Mattaya Teetzel 
 

Sound Tech 

September 10—Jesse Wierenga 

September 17—Dale Quinn 
 

Librarian 

September 10—Mary-Ann Campbell 

September 17—Rachel & Ellie  

    Callister 
 

Grass Tech 

September 09—Larry Teeple 

September 16—Zac Bauman 
 

Ushers/Greeters 

September 10 —Ron Lamoureux 

                       —Ben Marsh 

September 17 —Stewart Campbell 

                       —Scott Oosterhof 

Nursery 

September 10 —Rachel Wierenga 

                       —Kiera Minielly 

September 17 —Jen Gootjes 

                       —Brianne Teetzel 

A DINNER PARTY  
IN BETHANY 

 

Matt 26:1-16 

 

 
 

 

 

 

To give online, simply            

e-transfer your payment to  

treasurer.elim@gmail.com  

Be sure to include your         

envelope number or                

first and last name in            

the message.    

Security Question = church 

LEADERSHIP 
 

Staff Elder/Pastor   

Mark Ottaway  home   226-521-1448               gmottaway@hotmail.com 
                           cell       519-402-0315 

Elders 

Craig Callister                                crkbel@gmail.com 
  

Michael Hodgson   cell   519-918-4159                hodgsonmc@hotmail.com 
 

Larry Teeple home   519-828-3450               larryteeple@execulink.com 
  

Ian Teetzel            cell    519-878-0164                      ianteetzel@gmail.com 
 

Deacons 
Stewart Campbell  cell   519-670-4552    campbellstewart1957@gmail.com 

 

Steve Levitt  home   519-828-3202                     stevetlevitt@gmail.com 

"The gospel is  

a gospel of giving and  

forgiving."   
 

Charles Spurgeon 

FROM THE DEACONS 

Budgets are due Now 
Deacons are looking for 
2024 budget information 

from ministries.  Due no later 
than September 24. 
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PRAYER 
 

 Lord, though Your purposes are sometimes unknown, thank You 
that nothing happens in the world that You do not have a purpose 
for. 

 

 Might we be a people who treasure most the glory of God above 
all other things. 

 May we respond to the challenge of living on this earth and being 
surrounded by so much, yet at the same time, cherish most      
heavenly things. 

Fall Women’s Bible Study 
2 Corinthians – Blessings out of Buffetings 
Tuesdays at 9:30am and 7:00pm 
beginning September 19 
 

Prepare to be encouraged as we study the Apostle Paul’s letter to the 
church he loved in Corinth. Rose will be leading the morning class and 
Cheryl T the evening session. Please speak to one of us if you’re interested 
in participating to ensure you have the materials needed. 

If you are participating, start reading through 2 Corinthians to whet your 
appetite for the good things God has in store for us as we open His Word 
together. 

THIS WEEK 
September 10-16 

 

Tonight 

Testimony—Pete and Judy    6:30 pm 
 

Tuesday 

Children’s Clothing Swap       7-9 pm 
 

Wednesday 

Youth Leaders Meeting  7-9 pm 
 

Sunday September 17 

Guest Speaker—Craig Callister 
 

Safe Environment Refresher 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Tuesday—Kim Minielly 

Thursday—Jenny Friesen 
 

ANNIVERSARIES  
 

—None this week— 

The LIBRARY is OPEN today 

Children's Clothing Swap 

September 12, 7:00-9:00 pm 

See bulletin board  

downstairs for more details 

Please join us tonight at 6:30 pm to encourage and support  Pete and 
Judy Parke, as they share their testimonies, highlighting God's amazing 
grace in restoring their marriage.  
 

Your are invited to stay afterward for a time of fellowship and light refresh-
ments as we celebrate their anniversary with them. We hope that many 
of you can join us. 

New—Sunday Night Study—Starting September 24 at 6:30 pm 
 

Taking Hold of Christ: 
A Study of Paul’s Letter to the Philippians 

 

When we first came to Christ, it seemed almost limitless to what the Lord 
would do in our lives. Yet we can come to a point where we seem to 
stop growing. What hinders us? Is it fear, sin, fatigue, or indifference? The  
Apostle Paul writes, “But I press on so that I may lay hold of that for which 
also I was laid hold of by Christ Jesus” (Phil 3:12b). May we respond to this 
purpose of Christ in our lives. 

Safe Environment Renewal will be held on September 17 immediately 
following the service. We ask that if you are available, please plan to say 
for this 10-minute annual refresher on Sunday September 17. 

Anniversary Sunday  
Stay for Lunch 

Sunday September 24 
 

Please plan to stay after the ser-
vice on the 24th. If you have not 
already, please sign up to bring 
a salad. Thank you. 

Youth and Kids’ Club 
Sr. Youth (grades 9-12) will begin on 

September 20. 

Jr and Sr youth (grades 6-12) will kick 

off the year with a campfire on    

September 27. Bring a snack. 

Kids Club (grades 1-5) will begin 

September 27. 
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